
  

CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              October 8, 2018 

 
COMMUNICATION  
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award.  The award is given in 
recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments.  Recipients for October were: Lesli Silva-Ortiz, 
first grade; Nolan Eversull, sixth grade; Gavin Chatfield, seventh grade; and Abby Stutzman, twelfth 
grade. 
 
Pioneer Picnic Association donated $1,750 for the Central Linn Track Fund.  These proceeds came from 
the annual Pioneer Dam Run held during Pioneer Picnic.  The donation is placed in a designated account 
to be used specifically for a new track.  
 

BOARD ACTION/BUSINESS 
Approved meeting minutes of the regular school board meeting of September 10, 2018, and Board work 
session of September 24, 2018. 
 
Acknowledged the resignation of Misty Miller, educational assistant; Hire of Jeremy Werner, Varsity 
Baseball; Jason Nofziger, Junior High Baseball; Perry Ordeman, Varsity Boys’ Basketball; Michael 
Humphreys, Junior High Boys’ Basketball. 

 
Approved the FFA trip to Indianapolis to attend the FFA Convention, October 20-28, 2018. 
 
Agreed to attend the OSBA Regional Meeting on October 22, 2018 at the LBL/ESD in place of holding 
a Board work session. 
 
Discussed the re-structuring of grades six through eight.  
 
Discussed timelines and roles to achieve Board goals.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
NOVEMBER 13, 2018 – 6:30 P.M. – CLES LIBRARY 


